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Good evening,
I believe there has been no decision taken yet on whether Lidl can build at Salendine
Nook.
I firmly believe this should be allowed, the proposed store and parking would be a definite
boost for the area. I'm sure some jobs would be created but from a personal point of view
the cost of shopping at Sainsbury's is high, competition is needed and also an alternative. 
I would though still use the cafe and pharmacy in the existing arcade at Sainsbury's. 
Many thanks.




